
 

 

Home Internet Settings 
 
With most of our students learning from home over the internet, we recommend that 
parents and carers review the safety settings for their home internet. 
  
For Windows based devices, please visit: Microsoft Family Safety | Online Safety & 
Digital Wellbeing 
For Apple based devices, please visit: Use parental controls on your child's iPhone, 
iPad and iPod touch – Apple Support 
If you have any concerns regarding online safety or safeguarding in general, please 
email us at admin@gbpa.org.uk  and we will support as much as we can. 
  

 

https://www.microsoft.com/en-gb/microsoft-365/family-safety
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